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To Parents and Carers of Pupils at Spa Bermondsey 
 
 
 
11th November 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Forthcoming dates 
 
Here are some forthcoming dates for your diaries… 
 
• Children in Need Day: Friday 19th November – pupils will be invited to wear something yellow, 

and to make a small donation to Children in Need 

 
• Family Karaoke: Wednesday 15th December, early evening – details to follow 

 
• Christmas holidays: 20th December to 5th January. Pupils return on Thursday 6th January (please 

note that this is a change of our previous dates due to the Government granting schools an 

additional ‘bank holiday’ in 2022 to celebrate Queen Elizabeth’s 70th year as monarch).   

 
• Pantomime: families will be invited to a free panto (Alice in Wonderland) at the Peacock theatre 

on the evening of Monday 17th January – details to follow.  

 
If you have any questions, please contact us.  
 
Best wishes 
 

        
 
      Simon Eccles 
      Headteacher 


